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Editor's Note

The editors and staff of the McGeorge Law Review are proud to provide you

with the Review of 2000 California Legislation. This year's edition contains the

works of twenty staff writers who have worked diligently since May of 2000 to

describe, analyze, and evaluate important laws enacted during the 2000 legislative

session. Publication of this edition culminates nearly a year of planning, writing,

editing, revising, and proofreading. We hope that you will find that this edition

contains the same in-depth coverage that our readers have come to expect from the

McGeorge Law Review.

On behalf of the Legislation Department, I thank everyone who has worked to

publish these pieces. In particular, I wish to thank Cynthia Cook, Jason Miller, and

Pauline Rodriguez for their tireless editing, support and assistance. I also wish to

thank Scott Baxter for his unyielding guidance and insight, and the Legislation

Primary Editors for their overall dedication and tenacity. In addition, I thank the

Legislation Staff Writers for their diligence and determination. Lastly, I thank my

husband, Mike, and my friends and family for their constant support and

encouragement.

Diane Richard Foos
Chief Legislation Editor
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